
RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
ESTABLISHING THE ANNUAL APPROPRIATIONS LIMIT 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024/25 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Riverside County Transportation Commission will be 
adopting its annual appropriations limit for Fiscal Year 2024/25 at its meeting on 
Wednesday, June 12, 2024, at 9:30 a.m. in the Board Room, County Administrative 
Center, 4080 Lemon Street, First Floor, Riverside, California, 92501. 
 
 In accordance to Section 7910 of the California Government Code, which 
implements Article XIIIB, the Commission shall establish its appropriations limit each fiscal 
year.  Based on calculations, using the California per capita personal income and the 
population change within Riverside County, the proposed appropriations limit is 
$639,982,988.  Calculations supporting the proposal are available for public viewing for 
fifteen (15) days from the first date of this Notice at www.rctc.org.  
 
 Comments will be accepted on the proposed FY 2024/25 annual appropriations 
limit goal until Tuesday, June 11, 2024.  For questions regarding the appropriations limit, 
please contact Michele Cisneros, Deputy Director of Finance, via email at 
mcisneros@rctc.org or by calling (951) 787-7141. 
 
By:  Lisa Mobley, Clerk of the Board 


